
 

 
Kari Wihlman 
Director General 
Transport Safety Agency Trafi 
P.O. Box 320  
FI-00101 Helsinki  
Finland 
 
28/10/2011 
Kari.wihlman@trafi.fi 
 
 
Dear Director Mr Wihlman, 
 
 
I am writing to formally make an administrative appeal regarding the administrative silence 
(lack of response) to a request for information 23/09/2011. Please also find the original request 
is attached.   
 
The information request that I made was made under the Act on the Openness of Government 
Activities and was sent to the Registrar's office email, kirjaamo@trafi.fi.  Since this date I have 
only received an autoresponse on 23/09/2011, yes I have received no response to my request.  
 
According to the law on Act on the Openness of Government Activities, I understand that the 
timeframe for responding to access to information requests is 15 calendar days. According to 
my calculations, I therefore understand that my request should have been answered by 
08/10/2011 date.  
 
Due to the fact that I have not recieved any response to my request I am therefore making this 
administrative appeal. I hope that you will be able to find out what has happened to my request 
and ensure that it is responded to.  
 
I appreciate your time and consideration in dealing with this matter,  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
 
Lydia Medland 
Access Info Europe 
Lydia@access-info.org 
 
 


